

SPECIAL DISTRICT 1112 | Street, Suite 200

LEADERSHIP Sacramento, CA 95814 916.231.2939 www.sdlf.org

December 21, 2016

Mr. Jerry Vilander General Manager Serrano Water District 18021 Lincoln Street Villa Park, CA 92861

RE: District Transparency Certificate of Excellence Renewal

Dear Mr. Vilander:

Congratulations! The Serrano Water District has successfully completed the District Transparency Certificate of Excellence program renewal through the Special District Leadership Foundation (SDLF).

On behalf of the SDLF Board of Directors, I would like to congratulate your district on achieving this important certificate. By completing the District Transparency Certificate of Excellence Program, the Serrano Water District has proven its dedication to being fully transparent as well as open and accessible to the public and other stakeholders.

Included with this letter is your press release template and a window cling so your district may showcase this important accomplishment. Please contact me by phone (916.442.7887) or email (neilm@sdlf.org) to schedule the presentation of your certificate at an upcoming California Special Districts Association event in 2017. A list of major events and dates can be found online at: http://www.csda.net/conferences/

Congratulations and thank you for your dedication to excellence and transparency in local government.

Best Regards,

Neil McCormick

Chief Executive Officer

neilm@sdlf.org